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July 14, 2020 

 

To: Mayor Don Keil and Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

 

The following board and/or committee appointment is up for your consideration of 

appointment.  Mary Reiley has submitted her resignation from the Seguin Economic 

Development Corporation. This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration and 

approval at the July 21, 2020 meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 

Seguin Economic Development Corporation 

 

Don Keil    7-21-2020 to 12-31-2020 (Unexpired Term) 

 

Don Keil has expressed an interest in serving on the SEDC Board.  He will be a great asset to 

the board.  

 


